

North West & West Midlands Area Office

Partfield House Drigg Holmrook CA19 1XG Ghyll Mount Gillan Way Penrith 40 Business Park Penrith Cumbria CA11 9BP

7th January, 2021

Dear Sir/Madam,

Area Director Keith Jones

Tree felling at Partfield House, Drigg, CA19 1XG

I have received a report of tree felling at this property from a member of the public. I visited the site today to investigate whether there has been any potential breach of the Forestry Act 1967. I am pleased to say that there has been no breach. Indeed, the work seems to have been carried out sympathetically and should be beneficial to the woodland.

I am writing to ensure that you are aware of the Forestry Act 1967 and when a felling licence may be required.

Further information on felling trees and forestry regulations can be found on our website: https://www.gov.uk/guidance/tree-felling-overview.

Alternatively, please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions either by mobile: or email:

Yours faithfully,

Peter J. Fox Woodland Officer – West Cumbria